
 

 

March 13, 2020 

Dear Texas Tech University Community, 

As announced yesterday, beginning March 30, all classes are to be delivered online or via 

other remote modalities until further notice. This approach will continue until it is determined 

that resuming on-campus face-to-face instruction is safe. We recognize that this is a fluid 

situation, and we will continue to provide regular updates of decisions with regard to the 

duration of online delivery or a return to face-to face instruction. 

At the present time, Auxiliary Services, including the residence halls, dining facilities, 

recreation center, student union and student health services will remain open and operational. 

Therefore, it is recommended that you do not make the decision to move out of your 

residence hall.  

We ask that you continue to monitor the website and FAQ at 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/communications/emergency/coronavirus/. Additional updates will 

continue to be provided as they become available. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

Lawrence Schovanec 

President 

Texas Tech University 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/communications/emergency/coronavirus/

